

## **VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL**

Anjuman Islam, Director Racine Waterworks 100 Hubbard St., Racine, WI 53402 Anjuman.islam@cityofracine.org

Subject: No Further Information Required Under the Safe Drinking Water Act

Dear Anjuman Islam:

Thank you for submitting information to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) in response to the EPA inspection completed on February 20, 2025.

In response to the areas of concern cited in the EPA inspection report, Racine provided documentation of corrective actions taken, including emailed narratives, excel files, and photos, on April 2, April 8, and April May 7, 2025.

Those correspondence included additional information for review, photos of newly installed screens, and verification of new operating procedures.

EPA has reviewed the information you provided and determined no further information is required at this time. EPA will continue to monitor compliance with the Safe Drinking Water Act and may request further information, inspect facilities, or take other action in the future. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

If you have any questions, please contact Jim Adamiec at (312) 886-0815 or adamiec.james@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

Nefertiti DiCosmo Branch Manager Water Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Branch

## cc:

Amanda Cross, EPA
Taylor Jerger, EPA
Steve Elmore, WDNR
Adam DeWeese, WDNR
Kyle Burton, WDNR
Beth Goldwitz, WDNR
Joel Brunner, Racine Waterworks